Committee Members:

Please reject HB4135. The growing population of people who may be unable to speak for
themselves, due to age-related diseases, MUST still be able to choose their Advance Directives
to direct their own care in such instances. To add to their diseases the possibility of being
starved and dehydrated to death (in order to decrease costs to health Insurers and Providers) will
be a direct assault upon such people! This is morally void and very reminiscent of NAZI ism; for
such assaults on humanity will NOT stop at this injustice!

Protect the Citizens who elected you, and VOTE NO on HB4135.



